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A Nrw Ijfk Insi ranck Sciikmk Is proiswtsi by the Busl- 

n*‘Hs Men's Building and I*oan Ash* lathm, of Marshall* 
town, la., which Involves a peculiar combination of life 
insurance and building and loan business of such a novel 
nature iliui the Slate Auditor is hesitating long and se­
riously before giving It the official stamp of approval, 
without which it cannot do business in the State. The 
association, which has been a successful one, proposes to 
amend Its by-laws so as to permit the insurance of stock 
that matures Immediately upon death of the stockholder. 
To protect against early death of the stockholder It is 
proposed to take out an insurant* policy for the stock­
holder. the company being made the beneficiary. This 
policy would mature immediately upon the death of the 
shareholder and would operate to Indemnify the building 
and loan company for the sum it would have to pay as 
matured vaJue of the stock. Of course, the shareholder 
paya the premium on this term Insurance, and would pay 
dearly for it too. Suppose he owned ft\e shares of stock 
and paid every month $f» dues and $1 for short term In­
surance. Suppose this man should live until his stock was 
worth $HKo and should then die. His heirs would receive 
$1.000. while (lie comimny would retain $9H0. In other 
words the shareholder would have paid out at the rate of

$ti per month, or $72 per annum for term Insurance of 
$1.000; rather dear Insurance. But aside from this, there 
is a moral wrong involved in the case. The Insured pays 
for his insurance and alto for his shares, and these by 
right belong to his legal representatives. It Is no wonder 
that the State Auditor is looking askance at the scheme. 
— Exchange.”

Kot tin Xotkn" says that it is a notorious fact that 
linsuu corn fires in central Illinois increase In numbers 
with a falling market and decrease with a rising or strong 
market. 'The price Is the barometer of the moral hasard, ' 
says the "Insurance Agip.” I’sing insurance companies 
as a market for goods when depreciating in value Is no 
novel operation.

Imu MTiWAi. Bi'sinKv4.—— All the business that h written 
by the industrial insurance «oni|Ninlea and the nrdlnarfr 
Insurance comitanies put together does not keep jaue with 
the increase of |topuhitlon of the country. Therefore the 
field is not exliaushNl. says Mr. John K. Dry den. We 
should say the industrial field has such |s»sslhUitiea for 
extended business by the companies that it will take years 
to k«s»p pace with the increase in impulatlon.
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Are the MOST SUCCESSFUL BOILERS of the preeent day, because of their
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